
Let’s talk about

Connecticut River Conservancy & Deerfield River Watershed Association 

invite landowners and other concerned citizens to a public discussion about 

Wilmington’s downtown waterway and swimming hole, Beaver Brook, and 

how to preserve and protect it.

Thursday, November 8th 5-7pm
Historic Memorial Hall - 14 W Main St – Wilmington

Refreshments will be served

This project was funded in part by a grant from the Vermont Fish and Wildlife Department.


